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2017 pavement marking project to begin Monday;  
City parking lots downtown closed Aug. 13 

 
MT. PLEASANT, Mich. – City parking lots downtown Mt. Pleasant will be closed on Sunday, Aug. 13 for 
the application of new pavement markings. Six of these lots will be marked for additional ADA accessible 
parking spaces.  
 
Between Aug. 7 and 18, pavement markings will also be repainted on 14 streets, as well as 39 crosswalks 
and intersections.  
 
Questions may be directed to Downtown Development Director Michelle Sponseller at 
msponseller@mt-pleasant.org or (989) 779-5348. 
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